
1936 Pantomime

Sunday School December 1936

The Pantomime ”Babes in the Wood will be given during the

Xmas holidays. There will be six performances, December

26th (Boxing Day), 28th., 29th, 30th, Jan. 1st & and 2nd., at

7-15 each evening. Admission, Reserved Seats 1/6d & 1/2d.

Ordinary Seats, Adults 1/-, Children 6d. (all including tax).

Booking at Dunkirk Studio from Friday, 11th Dec. between the

hours 11 & 12 noon, and 4 & 8 p.m. (except Thursday

afternoons). The 2d. coupons are still on sale and can be used

for reserving seats and admission. J.P.K.

Feb 1937

Our Pantomime. The success of our Pantomime was somewhat

hampered by the absence, through illness of some of the

members of the choruses, and the same reason can no doubt

be attributed to the fact that attendances were below the

average. However the show itself went well and we think the

first night was one of the best we have ever experienced

which is saying a lot when it is remembered we are not able to

have a full-dress rehearsal on the stage beforehand. Thanks

to all who helped is any way.

The " appreciation boxes " collected the grand total of £4.

This enabled the workers and the children to have a jolly

evening at the Institute, on Friday, the 15th. of January.

Members of the Orchestra attended and joined in the fun and

gave their services for musical games and dancing Thanks

from all to them and to those who contributed to the fund for

this purpose. 
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